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SACRAMENT OF PENANCE 

Saturdays: Msgr. Ryan Hall - 3:45 p.m. to 4:45 p.m.  

Also by appointment 
 

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY 
The Church provides certain times and preparation for 

weddings. Please contact the Rectory at least six months 

in advance to begin the process. 
 

REGISTRATION 
Every family and person within the parish is encouraged 

to register with the Parish. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 
Celebrated on the 2nd Sunday of the month at 1:30 p.m. In 

July and August Baptism will be celebrated at 12:30 p.m.  

A required Baptism preparation meeting for parents meets 

on the first Monday of the month at 8:00 p.m. Godparents 

are welcome. Please register in advance for the class and 

Baptism. Godparent Pre-Requisites: Godparents must be 

practicing Catholics in good standing, 16 years of age or 

older, Baptized and Confirmed Catholic. 
 

ON BECOMING A CATHOLIC 
Those seeking information about the Catholic Faith are 

invited to contact Fr. Valentine at the Rectory at 621-

2222. 
 

CARE OF THE SICK 
Please notify the Rectory and Human Concerns Ministries 

if there is anyone seriously ill so that we can provide 

spiritual care. 

THE MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 

 

Sunday, April 12:  EASTER SUNDAY OF THE         
RESSURECTION OF THE LORD 
7:30 a.m. Easter Memorial 
9:00 a.m. Easter Memorial 
11:000 a.m. People of the Parish 
12:15 p.m. Easter Memorial 
 
Monday, April 13:  Monday within the Octave of Easter 
9:00 a.m. Lorraine Buckland 
   by Dolores & Richard O’Hara 
 
Tuesday, April 14:  Tuesday within the Octave of Easter 
9:00 a.m. James J. Byrne 
   by Carolyn O’Neil & Family 
 
Wednesday, April 15:  Wednesday within the Octave of 
Easter 
9:00 a.m. Mary Noel Cronin 
   by Timothy Cronin 
 
Thursday, April 16:  Thursday within the Octave of 
Easter 
9:0 a.m. Fr.  Edward J. Shanahan 
   by Family 
 
Friday, April 17:  Friday within the Octave of Easter 
9:00 a.m. The Shanahan Family 
   by Family 
 
Saturday, April 18:  Saturday within the Octave of 
Easter 
5:00 p.m. Leonard Belfiore 
   by his Wife, Helen 
  Cornelia Massimo 
   by her Daughter 
  Deceased Members of the Muller &  
  McNichol Families 
   by Lorraine Muller 
  Kathy Razza 
   by Elsie Calderone 
 
Sunday, April 19:  SECOND SUNDY OF EASTER /
SUNDAY OF DIVINE MERCY 
7:30 a.m. People of the Parish 
9:00 a.m. Carol Jecklin 
   by JoAnne Zollo 
11:00 a.m. Claire Kinney 
   by Dolores & Richard O’Hara 
  Kathryn Razza 
  Patricia Tomasone 
   by Ann Cartagine 
  Izhaine Troche 
   by Maria Restrepo 
12:15 p.m. Timothy Mulligan 
   by Dolores & Richard O’Hara 

Bob Boeshore 
Lillian Boeshore 

Ted Burger 
Kathleen Capuano 

Barbara Coe 
Rebekah Cole 
Kevin Cronin 
Paul Cronin 

John Damiano 
Linda De Stio 

John Paul DiNonno 
James Dougherty 

Eric DuBois 
Christopher Emanuel 

Natalie Finamore 
Noel Glen 

Kamlesh Gupta 
Ida Kelly 

Christine Kenney 
Maria Kim 

Douglas Knehr 
Anne Krukowski 
Frank Krukowski 

Richard Malon 
Jonathan Mannina 
Stuey Manzione 

Tom McCormack 
Brendan Miles 
Freida Navarro 
Victoria Oxer 

Justin Paradine 
Jenna Reggio 

Anna Sambucci 
Elizabeth Stein 

Charles Strecker 
Elizabeth Sympson 
Clotida Vecchione 
Jacqueline Verde 

Anne Wright 
Mary Wybaillie 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK 
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READINGS FOR SUNDAY,  APRIL 12, 2020 
EASTER SUNDAY OF THE  

RESURRECTION OF THE LORD 
 
First Reading:  Acts 10:34a, 37-43 
Second Reading:  Colossians 3:1-4  
                              or 1 Corinthians 5:6b-8 

Gospel:  John 20:1-9 or Matthew 28:1-10  

 
                                
FOCUS:  We demonstrate our belief in the empty tomb 

by the way we live our faith. 
 

Peter and the beloved disciple rush to the tomb and     

believe. We rush toward many things in our busy lives – 

does our rushing around include paying attention to how 

God is working in our lives, and speaking to us? We 

show we believe the tomb is empty by the way we live 

our faith.  

 

LITURGY OF THE WORD: 
 

Peter speaks to his listeners about what has happened all 

over Judea – the life, death, and resurrection of Jesus. 

Paul tells the Colossians they have been raised with Jesus 

and therefore need to seek what is above. In the Gospel, 

Mary of Magdala brings the news of the empty tomb to 

Simon Peter and the other disciple whom Jesus loved. 

Peter and the beloved disciple rush to the tomb. 

 

Readings for next week, April 19:  Second Sunday of 

Easter or Divine Mercy Sunday:  Acts 2:42-47; 1 Peter 

1:3-9;  John 20:19-31 

 

 
 

  From Liturgical Commission Publishing, Lansing, MI 

HUMAN CONCERNS MINISTRY 

 

FOOD PANTRY: 
 

Those in need of food or other supplies may call Elsie 

Calderone at 626-1097, or send her an e-mail to          

outreachstmary7@gmail.com, in order to sign up with    

Human Concerns.  After registration is complete, they 

may come to Msgr. Ryan Hall to pick up supplies from 

12:00 - 3:00 p.m. 
 

The Human Concerns Food Pantry is in particular need 

of the  following items: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Gift Cards from Stop and Shop or other food stores will 

also be helpful.  Please bring your donations to Msgr. 

Ryan Hall at 440 Round Hill Road, Roslyn Heights.   

Soup 

Peanut Butter 

Jelly 

Pasta 

Pasta Sauce 

Macaroni & Cheese 

Tuna Fish 

Cookies 

Crackers 

Cereal 

Assorted Beans 

Corn 

Vegetables 

Paper Goods 

 

RECTORY OFFICE HOURS 
 

During these challenging times, the Rectory staff 

will be available by telephone and e-mail only.  We 

ask that no one come into the office.  If you wish 

to speak with us, or to schedule a Mass Intention, 

please call the office at 516 621-2222, and we will 

be happy to help you.   
 

The Rectory staff will be available to take calls and 

e-mails on Monday-Thursday between the hours of 

10:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., and on Fridays from 9:00 

a.m. until 12:00 Noon.   

 

CHURCH HOURS 

 
The Church will be open Monday 

through Friday from 10:00 a.m. until 

4:00 p.m. for private prayer, with      

Eucharistic Adoration each day from 3:00 to 4:00 

p.m. without Benediction.  If you wish, please stay 

for a short prayer.   

 

 

EASTER MONDAY,   

APRIL 13th 

 

 

The Rectory Office will be closed on Easter 

Monday, April 13, 2020.   
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DIOCESE OF ROCKVILLE CENTRE  
               OFFICE OF THE BISHOP 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Post Office Box 9023, Rockville Centre, NY 11571-9023 • phone 516.678.5800 • fax 516.678.3138 • bishopsoffice@drvc.org          

       Easter 2020  

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ:  

 

None of us could have imagined even weeks ago, that we would celebrate Holy Week and Easter 

Sunday virtually.  

 

I have been amazed and inspired by the creativity and initiative of our pastors, our people and our 

parishes to continue evangelizing all of Long Island.  

 

Whether it is video-streaming Masses and Eucharistic adoration, conducting a virtual parish     

mission, or a health precaution sensitive Eucharistic procession through neighborhoods, you are 

all moving forward and trusting in the transformative power of the Risen Christ as we continue to 

experience the tragedies, trauma, unemployment, financial and economic distress of the COVID19 

crisis.  

 

The light that streams from the glorified wounds of the Risen Jesus always touches and          

transforms our wounds and fears, and the wounds and fears of the world.  

 

We remember in a special way this Easter Sunday and throughout the Easter season the souls of 

those who have died from the corona virus and their families, and those who, as Pope Francis 

says, are ñwriting the decisive events of our time: doctors, nurses, supermarket employees,    

cleaners, caregivers, providers of transport, law and order forces, volunteers, priests, deacons, 

religious men and women and so very many others.ò We remember our families and the efforts    

of each of us to care for our families and our neighbors.  

 

While we are all in pain that our Holy Week 2020 needs to be a virtual one, we do have a Pastoral 

Letter, The Great Week: A Pilgrimage with the Lord in Holy Week which can help strengthen, lift 

and inspire our virtual Holy Week celebrations.  

 

This Pastoral Letter is a user-friendly, easily understandable synthesis of Holy Week and the    

Sacred Triduum, its liturgical theology, spirituality and history, designed to show the relationship 

between the Sacred Liturgies of Holy Week and Catholic Evangelization.  

 

I encourage everyone to participate in all the Holy Week liturgies virtually through the Catholic 

Faith Network (see: catholicfaithnetwork.org for details) and through your own parishes streaming 

the liturgies.  
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         DIOCESE OF ROCKVILLE CENTRE  
                        OFFICE OF THE BISHOP  

Letôs take this unique and virtual evangelization opportunity to pray that the Risen Christ might 

lead a massive return of Catholic Long Islanders to a full, active and conscious participation in our 

Holy Week liturgies and our Sunday Masses throughout the year.  

 

I encourage you all to read and pray our Pastoral Letter which is available on our diocesan      

website DRVC.org and in the March 2020 Long Island Catholic magazine that many of you       

received at home.  

 

I also had the opportunity on March 27, 2020, to share the Pastoral Letter with every American 

Bishop in the United States for possible use in their dioceses as they celebrate virtual Holy Weeks 

around the country.  

 

I received an email from the Bishop of Fairbanks, Alaska. He thanked the Diocese of Rockville 

Centre for sharing the Holy Week Pastoral Letter with the people of Fairbanks, Alaska and said: 

ñWe have 37 remote parishes of Native Alaskans, pretty much on ólock downô that could benefit 

enormously from the Pastoral Letter.ò  

 

Catholic Long Islanders stand in the solidarity of the Risen Lord with Catholic Alaskans! This is 

just another example of the global Catholic solidarity that our Holy Father Pope Francis models for 

us and calls us to.  

 

Thank you for continuing to support your parish and the vital ministries of our Church as your 

means allow during this most challenging time for all of us. The Church continues to serve the 

spiritual and physical needs of people during this crisis. Weekly collections mailed or given online 

will be critical to the sustaining and reemergence of our parishes.  

 

Our Easter joy may be delayed this year, but our faith, hope and trust in the power of Jesus 

Christôs death and resurrection must shine brighter than ever. The cross of this crisis offers us the 

opportunity for a renewed and lasting appreciation for the gift of family and the transformative 

power of faith.  

 

Know that you and all your families are in my heart and in my prayers as we celebrate The Great 

Week, Easter Sunday, the Easter Octave, Divine Mercy Sunday and the Easter Season.  

 

He is Risen! Alleluia!  

 
Sincerely in Christ,  

 
 
 
 

 
Most Reverend John O. Barres  
Bishop of Rockville Centre  
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Heavenly Father and  

 

God of mercy,  

 

we no longer look for Jesus  

 

among the dead, 

 

for He is alive and has become  

 

the Lord of life.  

 

From the waters of death  

 

You raise us with Him 

  

and renew Your gift of life within us.  

 

Increase in our minds and hearts  

 

the risen life we share with Christ,  

 

and help us to grow as Your people  

 

toward the fullness of eternal life  

 

with You.  

 

We ask this through Christ our Lord.  

 

 

 

Amen. 
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A MESSAGE FROM THE PASTOR 

 
 

 

Dear Friends: 

 

At this most challenging of times for our nation and our parish, I want you to know that while the 

public celebration of the sacraments cannot continue, Deacon Rafal and I will still offer Masses 

and prayers for the intentions of our community as scheduled. Several people have shared with 

me their anxiety over their employment, financial circumstances, and other major concerns. It is 

heartbreaking, and one cannot diminish the impact of the extreme measures we are taking to 

combat the corona virus, however necessary they may be. Please know that if you or anyone in 

the parish is in need of food (or would care to donate it), I encourage you to contact Elsie         

Calderone at our Office of Human Concerns (516-626-1097) to arrange for a pick up at Msgr. 

Ryan Hall. I myself am available in the Rectory throughout the day (516-621-2222). 

 

Of course, the well being of our parishioners, spiritually and temporally, is my first concern. As 

your pastor, though, it is also my duty, both to the Bishop and to the people, to preserve the 

physical compound of St. Mary’s at both its Bryant Ave. and Round Hill Rd. campuses. Thanks 

to your generosity, we will see our way through the present emergency. Yet operating even a few 

weeks with a diminished income can be a significant setback for us. After seeing to the demands 

of this unforeseen situation, I respectfully ask that you keep in mind the needs of St. Mary’s as 

well. If you continue to send your weekly envelopes through the mail or use Faith Direct to make 

your contributions, I thank you most sincerely. If you do not use one of these methods, might I 

ask you give this prayerful consideration. You may sign up for Faith Direct easily 

(info@faithdirect.net or call 1-866-507-8757 and use code: NY559 for St. Mary’s; or simply call 

the Rectory). If you would prefer to use envelopes and are not currently receiving them, please 

call the Rectory Office (same as above) to arrange for them. 

 

I realize that there are countless other priorities you have to address in these trying circumstances, 

and want to be pastorally sensitive to them. If you need to discuss anything with me, please     

contact me. In the meantime, remember: when one member of the Mystical Body of Christ      

suffers, all suffer; when one member rejoices, all rejoice. Christ the Head knows and loves us all; 

we find glory and comfort in his Cross. 

 

Faithfully in Christ, 

Fr. Valentine 

mailto:info@faithdirect.net


Page 7  

 

 

A DIRECTIVE FROM THE DIOCESE OF ROCKVILLE CENTRE 
 

As of March 15, 2020, the Centers for Disease Control announced that it is recommended that all events involving 50 

people or more be suspended or postponed.  In an effort to promote health and safety of all people, the Diocese of 

Rockville Centre announces the following measures:  

 

1.  Beginning Monday, March 16, 2020 at 3:00 PM, all Masses (weekday and weekend), meetings, and non-

essential activities in our parishes are suspended or postponed through Tuesday, April 14, 2020.  This will include all 

Holy Week and Easter Liturgies.  However, these will be televised and available online (see below).   

 This includes all Confirmations, First Communions, First Confessions, etc.  When these events are rescheduled, 

they will be announced by local parishes.  Funerals and weddings may be permitted if necessary, but should be limited 

to immediate family and remain under 50 people in   attendance.  Baptisms should be postponed unless absolutely     

necessary and should observe the same limits.   

 

2. Churches may remain open for private prayer at the discretion of the Pastor.  However, they must observe the 

recommendation of fewer than 50 people permitted.  

 

3. The Catholic Faith Network (CFN) will provide televised and online daily Masses, including Holy Week and 

Easter Liturgies, as well as other devotional and spiritual programs.  (Optimum   channel 29/137, Verizon FiOS TV 

channel 296, and Spectrum channel 162/471.)  CFN is also available on selected cable and satellite systems and through 

24/7 live stream at CFNtv.org. You can also watch CFN on Roku, Apple TV, Amazon Fire TV, Android, or by 

downloading the CFN iOS mobile app at the app store by searching “Catholic Faith Network” or “CFN”.   

 

4. Your local parish may also offer live streaming of liturgies.  Please check your parish web site for availability.   

 

5. Currently, our Catholic Schools are closed through March 20, 2020, following the measures taken by Nassau 

and Suffolk public schools.  However, we continue to monitor the situation and will adapt and update as needed.  Our 

parish Religious Education programs will remain suspended until Tuesday, April 14, 2020.  Again, we continue to 

monitor the situation and will adapt and update as needed.  

 

6. In an effort to participate in the statewide efforts to halt the spread of the COVID-19 virus, effective on 

Wednesday, March 18, 2020, the administrative offices of the Diocese of Rockville Centre located in Rockville Centre 

and Massapequa Park will be closed through Monday, April 13, 2020.  Offices are scheduled to reopen on Tuesday, 

April 14, 2020, at 8:30 am.  These locations will be thoroughly cleaned during closure.  All employees will be working 

remotely, with business being conducted by email, telephonically or electronically, as best as possible. For the latest 

information visit www.drvc.org.    

CAPT Brendan Echausse          

COL Daniel Friend 

PFC Joseph M. Friend             

LCdr Christian R. Foschi  

LT Daniel Grabher 

PFC Steven Hyyti           

CAPT David Jacobs 

SK1 John D. Klick 

PFC Michael P. Lanciki 

MAJOR Eric W. Lipp 

Cpl Caitlin Lyons 

LT. Dennis Mackin 

Cpl Tommy Mozer 

SGT Julio Ortiz II 

LCpl Jonathan Peres 

GSGT Jonathan Porto 

LT. James Raphael 

PVT Michael Starczewski 

SGT Luke Whitting 

RCT Jordan J. Williams 

 

Lord, hold these men and women in your loving hands and protect them as they protect 

us and bless them for their self-forgetting acts.  We pray for peace in our world and an 

end to war.  Amen.   

 

REMEMBERING THOSE WHO SERVE 

 

http://www.drvc.org/

